
BOEHM, KURTZ &. LOVVRY 
A?TORNEYS AT LAW 

36 EAST SEVENTH STREET 
SUITE 1510 

CINCINNATI, OHIO 45202 
TELEPHONE (513) 421.2255 

‘JXLECOPIER (513) 421-2764 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

December 20,2004 

Beth A. O’Donnell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Coinmission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
CQMhR IJSlQN 

Re: Case No. 2004-00396 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

This letter is to advise the Commission that KKJC has no particular issue that the Commission need 
address in this matter and that KIUC’s intervention should not delay a ruling on the merits. 

By copy of this letter, all parties listed on the attached Certificate of Service been sewed. Please place 
this document of file. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Michael L. Kurtz, Esq. 
ROEHM, KURTZ & LOWRY 

hll h l e n  
Alr.lclllilcnl 

cc: Cci titicate of Service 
Richard Raft, Esq 




